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From: registrar
Sent: June 27, 2017 11:46 AM
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June-15-17 4:12 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-15 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
J Skinner 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I find it very unpalatable for Hydro One to request any increases at this time. our rates are so high 
that businesses are leaving the province or closing and home owners are having to sacrifice many 
things including the basic necessities to pay for their hydro usage. Hydro One and Ontario Hydro 
should be looking inward to improve their financial situation. I know that the employees do a good job 
but the pay and benefits are vastly out of line with todays economic climate. I am more than sure that 
efficiencies can be found to not only maintain the current rates but also reduce them. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




